Our Case Number: ABP-312659-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

Donall Doherty
Ballyderowen
Burnfoot

Co. Donegal

Date: 02 August 2023

Re: Windfarm development including 15 no. wind turbines, 1 no. 110kV electrical substation, 110kV
connection line and all associated and ancillary works.
Glenard and other townlands, Co. Donegal.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authoerity and at the offices of An Bord
Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any
correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

fiowa Wicleout
Niamh Hickey — _J
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737145
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Case No: ABP-312659-22
To Whom it Concerns,

My name is Donal Doherty, Ballyderowen, Burnfoot, Co Donegal. | have previously made
observations regarding the Glenard Wind Farm. An Bord Pleanala have furnished me with papers, for
sake of clarity, these papers are named Response to Observations, Glenard Wind Farm SID (ABP-
312659-22).

Having read pages 51,52,53 and 54 of these papers, it appears to me that the Glenard Wind Farm
developers have addressed my concerns and observations regarding the road {L7241-2). For the sake
of clarity, it is my understanding that the Glenard Wind Farm developers are now saying, the road
L7241-2 will remain open at all times, so that | may have full access to my farm at any time day or
hight.

Yours Sincerely

Donal Doherty
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